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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

Dockets UE-240004 & UG-240005 
Puget Sound Energy 

2024 General Rate Case 

WUTC STAFF DATA REQUEST NO. 232: 
REQUESTED BY: Wesley Franks 

RE: Targeted Electrification Pilot 

Witness Hutson testifies that “PSE plans to evaluate TEP Phase 2 after 2025 with 
results, at a minimum, to be shared with relevant advisory groups. Therefore, we find 
this recommendation to be largely redundant.” Exh. TAH-10T at 21-22. Does PSE 
currently have an evaluation plan for its TEP Phase 2? If yes, please provide the plan. 

Response: 

Once the TEP Phase 2 program work is approved by the Commission, a detailed 
evaluation plan will be developed in partnership with Puget Sound Energy’s contracted 
evaluation partner.  

Exh. TAH-___X 
UE-240004/UG-240005 
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